Martinez Bocce Federation Board of Directors
Meeting Minutes 

1-5-10
Present: B. Mann, M. Anslemo, D. Bagno, S. Francis, S. Harbrecht, T. Herndon, T. Reich, G. Rittburg, A. Surges, D. Keary, D. Allen, L. Romo, M. Romo.
Call to Order: At 6:56 pm

Guests: Traveler Garvey, wants to be board member. Commish explained how that works.

Minutes: November Minutes. Motion:  (Mann/Keary) – to approve minutes as corrected. Unanimous.
Treasurer’s Report: Balance on hand: $9053.64, UBOC:  $6007.29. Motion: (Reich/Keary) : To accept the Treasurer’s Report as presented. Go Daddy is the web provider.  Unanimous.
Correspondence: 

Special Olympics Request: Saturday, May 15, 2010 – Motion: (Francis/Allen): to accept reservation. Unanimous.
World Series Bocce Tournament: Announcement, in Florida.

D. Keary: July 10th request – will confirm next meeting. Reminder: Fee is $100 now

Old Business:

Security Camera/Sign: not ordered yet. Wait until after elections.  

2010 Roster Form: Tina got feedback and will e-mail new form tomorrow.
Fence: No report

New Business:

General Membership flyer: Doreen and Tina will be sending out.

Capo Meeting/Team Rep.: Will wait until election to decide on CAPO meeting. 10 teams didn’t attend last year; what to do? Let’s take away their first night preference. Send letter to them. 

B/BB – C/CC: can we do away with BB and CC? This was asked by some members. Scheduling team will consider.

Feb Agenda Items:

8 seats open: all incumbents are running and 4 new members are running.
Director’s comments:

General Meeting at 6pm followed by the board meeting at 7pm on Feb. 2.

D. Keary – none

Bob – enjoyed being on board with everyone

Romo – none

Tony: volo want to play two teams per night

Tina: congrats Al

Al: all set for next month, not accepting mail.
Commish – spent $600 a year to keep our storage at Eagle Marine; pleasure to serve last two years
Steve: looking forward to new year

Mike: ditto

Lydia:  none

Sue: Happy New Year!

Adjourn:  Motion: (Reich/Doreen) to adjourn the meeting.  Unanimous.
Respectfully Submitted,

Christina Reich

